
CWB Member Meeting Minutes, 10 Nov 2018, MoF, Seattle 

The CO called the meeting to order at 10:10 AM.  There were 54 members and 

guests in attendance. 

New members and guests introduced themselves.   

Veterans stood and each gave a brief recap of their military history. 

Brandon mentioned the work he was doing with our WWII vets 

Fred mentioned 2019 dues could be paid, 2019 Reno deposits were being 

accepted, the newsletter editor would like pix and stories submitted, details 

about the December dinner party, and that Vic Norris had donated books and CDs 

of his father Herb, free to members for the taking. 

Dave pitched attendance at 2019 Oshkosh and the desire to have a large CWB 

presence. 

The Safety Minute was presented by Doc Lukens.  He spoke regarding the benefits 

and perils of cannabis and its derivatives. 

The Maintenance Minute was presented by Fred.  He mentioned how an eagle-

eyed IA resulted in the teardown and rebuild of a 215 hp Franklin. 

Ray Carveth, President of AWO Fly-In, mentioned how the increase in attendance 

at the 2018 event was the result of CWB’s influence.  He thanked us for our 

efforts and encouraged us to do as well if not better in 2019. 

Dave introduced our featured speaker Bob Roetcisoender.  Bob gave us a virtual 

tour of the SR-71 Blackbird, discussed some aspects of his assignments in them, 

and answered many question from the floor. 

Ron ended by inviting any and all to join us for lunch in the Wings Café and to join 

the board for its monthly meeting at 1:30 PM. 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:15 PM. 

For the squadron, 

 

Fred C Smyth, Adjutant 


